

Midlothian



Mrs Jennifer Allison HEAD TEACHER

Telephone: 0131 271 4570 Email: bonnyrigg_ps@midlothian.gov.uk

BONNYRIGG PRIMARY SCHOOL COCKPEN ROAD BONNYRIGG MIDLOTHIAN EH19 3HR

6th June 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

We hope that you and your child have enjoyed having the magnetic boards and letters to use at home and that you have found them beneficial.

In order to get organised for our new intake, we would be very grateful if you would please return all letters and the magnetic boards to school via your child's class teacher.

We do understand that some letters may have gone missing but ask that you return whatever you have.

Please return by Friday 9th June.

Many thanks

Caroline Findlay Depute Head Teacher

Caroline Fridlay

AIM HIGH
CELEBRATE SUCCESS
ENJOY LEARNING